
                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Minutes for November 2, 2021 

 

Commission Members:  Cheryl Kennedy – Chair, Eugenia Perry – Secretary, Anita Morrison - 

Treasurer, Gary James Kelly – Assistant Treasurer, Maria Potvin, Joan Gentile 

All members were present (Joan Gentile via speaker phone). No guests attended. 

Meeting Called to Order:  2:00 p.m. by Chairperson Cheryl 

Approval of Minutes/Secretary’s Report:  Eugenia read the minutes from our October 2021 

mtg. Joan made a motion to approve and Gary seconded. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Anita read the Treasurer’s report and there were no questions. Gary made 

a motion to accept and Joan seconded the motion. 

Old Business:  No old business. 

New Business:  Gary read the letter from the Mayor and Town Council regarding his 

reappointment until December 2023. Gary mentioned that our December meeting is always 

followed by our small Christmas Party. We all discussed and agreed that we would have the 

party this year but would limit the expenses by purchasing small grinders for each attendee and 

buy a few bottles of soda and 2 bags of chips. Cost should be less than $10 per person. It was 

mentioned that the Commissioners serve all year and expend their own money for fuel, 

mileage, and other expenses; as well as some out of pocket donations to support town events. 

We discussed having a Secret Santa with participants buying presents under $10. We discussed 

having our Chairperson contact the head of Parks and Recreation to review the hold status 

placed on having our monthly meetings at the new Senior Center many months ago.  

Opportunity of guests to speak:  No guests attended. 

Motion to Adjourn:  A motion to adjourn was made by Joan and seconded by Anita at 2:55 p.m. 
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